
Message from the Executive Director 

March 23, 2020 

 

All offices of the San Diego Regional Center (SDRC) are now closed to the public.  SDRC’s 

employees are working remotely.  We have a small number of employees in the offices to 

complete essential functions such as paying our service providers and ensuring that 

applicable clients receive their money from their trust accounts.   

 

Please continue to access your service coordinator by calling their telephone number or by 

email.  If you do not know your service coordinator’s contact information please call our 

main number, (858) 576-2996, or send an email message to input@sdrc.org. 

 

Residential service providers are in need of donations of essential supplies such as toilet 

paper, hand sanitizer, disinfecting wipes and general cleaning products.  Service providers 

are also in need of personal protective equipment (PPE) such as N95 masks, gloves, 

protective gowns and eye protection.  Anyone having information on where we might 

obtain these donations is asked to call our main number or send an email to our general 

email address and ask for Lori Sorenson.  

 

SDRC Main Number:   (858) 576-2996 

SDRC General Email Address: input@sdrc.org 

 

We will continue to post updates on our SDRC website, Facebook Page, and Twitter   

SDRC Website:  www.sdrc.org 

SDRC Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/SanDiegoRegionalCtr  

SDRC Twitter:   https://twitter.com/SDRegionalCtr 

 
For information about the Governor’s Stay at Home Order and the Do’s and Don’ts during 
the COVID-19 emergency click here https://covid19.ca.gov  to open California’s official site. 
 
Please adhere to Governor Newsome’s Stay at Home Order.  Our heath, safety, and well-
being depend on us. 
 
Carlos Flores 
SDRC Executive Director   
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